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COMMENTS
 

The Finance and Economics Committee recognises the importance of the Jersey Community Relations Trust, and
supports its implementation.
 
Should the States agree to the Proposition, the Committee expects the £100,000 initial funding to be a first call on
the carry-forward of the Policy and Resources Committee at the year-end. Failing that, the Committee has agreed
to underwrite the initial funding only, from the General Reserve. Thereafter any ongoing funding required must
be subject to a growth bid to the Fundamental Spending Review.


